
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL  

KAMPTEE ROAD, NAGPUR 

PARENT-TEACHER MEETING GRADE: III TO V 

13TH SEPTEMBER, 2025 

Delhi Public School Kamptee Road, Nagpur organised a Parent-Teacher Meeting for 

the students of Grades III to V on 13th September, 2025. The meeting aimed to 

strengthen the collaboration between parents and teachers while ensuring the holistic 

development and academic progress of the students. 

During the meeting, parents were advised to check the DPS App regularly for updates 

and to use it for applying leaves when required. They were also requested to send books 

only as per the schedule in order to keep the weight of school bags light. The 

importance of reading books in English daily was emphasised to help students improve 

vocabulary, fluency and comprehension. The parents who opted for the school transport 

were guided to download and log in to the ‘RigV’ App for tracking the buses. 

The teachers discussed the upcoming half-yearly syllabus and the revision to be done, 

along with sharing the Periodic Test marks, with the parents. They also spoke about 

each student’s overall performance, pointing out areas of improvement and offering 

suggestions for better progress. Mandatory attendance and wearing of the complete 

school uniform were also stressed upon as essential aspects of discipline. 

The meeting concluded on a positive note, with appreciation for the active participation 

of parents. The discussions highlighted the shared responsibility of teachers and parents 

in ensuring academic excellence, discipline, and the holistic growth of the students. 

 



 

 

 

 


